To all Parents and Guardians of Students of Anderson Young Ballet Theatre Academy:

CONCERNING PAYMENT SCHEDULE FOR THE 2019-2020 SEASON:

Because there is sometimes confusion concerning our payment schedule, ours is a four week pay schedule, not necessarily due the first of each month. You are paying for classes 4 weeks in advance. Your first payment will also include the $35.00 Registration Fee or $45.00 for families.

1st Payment – Due at Registration or Week of Aug. 12– Aug. 17
2nd Payment – Due Week of Sept. 9 – Sept. 15
3rd Payment – Due Week of Oct. 7 – Oct. 13
4th Payment – Due Week of Nov. 4 – Nov. 10
Spring Recital Costume Due* – Nov. 15
5th Payment – Due Week of Dec. 9 – Dec. 15
6th Payment – Due Week of Jan 27 – Feb. 2
7th Payment – Due Week of Feb. 24 – Mar. 1
8th Payment – Due Week of Mar. 23 – Mar. 29
9th Payment – Due Week of Apr. 20 – Apr 26
Spring Recital Production Fee Due – May 1st

We do expect your payments on time!  If there is a problem, please let us know so arrangements can be made on a case-by-case basis.  If you have any questions concerning the payment schedule, please contact Martha New either in person or at 643-2184.

Tuition may be made for the full year if paid by the first class.  A 10% discount is offered for this option.  Also, you may pay per semester with a 5% discount.  First semester is from Aug. 12 to Dec. 7, 2019 and second semester is from Jan. 6 to May 15, 2020.  We accept cash, check, and credit card payments. (VISA, MASTER CARD and DISCOVER.)
Past Due Policy for Tuition Accounts

Effective June 1, 2017: Any Tuition Account more than 90 days past due will result in the dancer(s) being suspended from classes until such time as the account can be restored to good standing and up to date.
A fee of $30.00 will be added to all returned checks.  After a second return, we will only accept cash payments.

Make tuition checks payable to AYBTA (Anderson Young Ballet Theatre Academy).

Checks may be mailed to: 29 Young Drive, Anderson, IN  46016

* Note: Recital costume payments will be due no later than Dec. 1, 2019! Costume monies must be paid by separate check, cash, or credit card.
